
SAINT JOSEPH PARISH 
 

6833 Four Mile Road 

Camp Springs, KY 41059 
 

Telephone: (859) 635-2491 

Email: parishoffice@stjosephcampsprings.org 

Website: http://www.stjosephcampsprings.org 
 

Twentieth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

August 18, 2024 
 

 

Mass Schedule 

Sunday Mass: 5 PM (Saturday), 8 AM, and 10 AM  

Daily Mass: 8 AM Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, 

Friday; 7 PM Wednesday  

Holy Day of Obligation Mass: See bulletin  

 

Eucharistic Adoration begins at 6 PM on 

Wednesdays and concludes with Benediction at 

6:50 PM. 

Confession Schedule 

Sunday 7:45 AM and 9:45 AM  

Wednesday 6:00-6:45 PM  

Saturday 4:30 PM 

 

Mass Intentions 

 

17-Sat., 5 PM John Kremer 

18-Sun., 8 AM Wolfe & Wagner Families 

18-Sun., 10 AM People of the Parish 

19-Mon., 8 AM Garry Brady 

20-Tues., 8 AM Intentions of Aaron Geiman 

21-Wed., 7 PM Marge Born 

22-Thurs. 8 AM Sr. Mary Kevan Siebert 

23-Fri., 8 AM Patricia Rose Day 

24-Sat., 5 PM Jan Schabell 

25-Sun., 8 AM Jim Ritter 

25-Sun., 10 AM People of the Parish 

To schedule a Mass intention for a person, living or 

deceased, or for some other intention, contact the 

parish office. 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Administration and Staff 
Pastor 
Very Rev. Ryan L. Stenger, J.C.L., J.V. 
Parish Office: (859) 635-2491 
Tribunal Office: (859) 392-1500 
Email: rstenger@stjosephcampsprings.org 
 
Mrs. Lauren Ritter, secretary 
parishoffice@stjosephcampsprings.org 
 
Mrs. Rebecca Wells, director of music ministry 
musicwell007@gmail.com 
 
Mrs. April Kreidenweis, Pre-K director 
akreidenweis@saint-joseph-school.org 
 
Mrs. Lisa Roetting, Pre-K assistant director 
lroetting@saint-joseph-school.org 
 

Parish Office Hours 

Monday & Tuesday 8:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. 
 

Sunday Collection 

08-11-2024 $3,488.00 

Upcoming Events 

Aug. 17 Schneider Baptism 6 p.m. 

Aug. 19 Parish Fundraiser at Alexandria 

Skyline  

Aug. 21 First Day of Pre-K 

Sept. 1 Doughnuts after 8 a.m. & 10 a.m. 

Masses 

Sept. 2 Office Closed for Labor Day 

 Pre-K Closed for Labor Day 

 

 



Parish News 

This coming Thursday, August 15, is the Solemnity 

of the Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary, 

which is a holy day of obligation.  Our Masses for 

the holy day will be at 7 p.m. on Wednesday, August 

14, and 9 a.m. on Thursday, August 15.  On the feast 

of the Assumption, we remember that our earthly 

journey is meant to carry us beyond this world to the 

very heights of Heaven.  The “here and now” cannot 

tell the full story of our lives, because we were 

created to share God’s life.  Please join us for Mass 

as we honor our Blessed Mother and ask for her help 

in reaching the same heavenly glory that she now 

enjoys with her Son. 

 

Fr. Stenger 

 

Church Cleaning  

Team Three: Aug. 12 – Aug. 25 

Team One: Aug. 26 – Sept. 8 

Team Two: Sept. 9 – Sept. 22 

The next VIRTUS bulletin was posted on August 4th 

and is due September 3rd.  

 

Upcoming VIRTUS Trainings  

-St. Francis Xavier, Parish Hall, 202 West 2nd. 

Steet, Falmouth, Kentucky 41040. Tuesday, August 

27th, 2024, 6:30 PM to 9:00 PM. 

-DCCH Center for Children and Families, 75 

Orphanage Road, Ft. Mitchell, Kentucky 41017. 

Thursday, August 29th, 2024, 6:30 PM to 9:00 PM. 

 

Pray for Those Who Protect Us 

PFC Jared Allender, Staff Sgt. Dave Evans, SRA 

Emily Wagner, Staff Sgt. Nicholas Wagner, I CL 

Petty Officer T.J. Waters.  Please pray for those who 

put themselves in harm’s way each day to protect us, 

including armed service personnel, police, and 

firefighters. 

 

Pray for the Sick and Homebound 

Chris Arlinghaus, Janet Arlinghaus, Dolores 

Armstrong, Brooke Barganier, Missy Bauer, Sue 

Bradley, Kim Brun, Roy Carl, Doug and Ella 

Carmack, Flo Clair, Keegan Dietz, Joyce Dorgan, 

Judy Dornbusch, Kent Enzweiler, Jose Flores, Mike 

Futscher, Chris Gebelt, Henry Glossner, Leigh 

Gorman, John Gubser, Billy Guthier, Melrose 

Guthier, Blake Hegner, Tammy Hess, Nathan 

Hessman, Chandra Huff, Shailynn Jones, Flo 

Kaffenberger, Mary Kettenacker, Bernie Kohls, 

Betty Kohls, Germaine Kremer, Helen Kremer,  

Kelli Kramer, Ken Kramer, Ed Kremer, Jim Kremer, 

Kathy Leahy, Iva Leick, Dick Mader, Wilma 

Maschinot, John Muench, Kairi Marie Mullins, Pam 

Leahy Nagle, Josh Penney, Adelyn Porter, Dominic 

Ramler, Lorrie Rawe, Rana Reckner, Linda Rupp, 

April Schack, Virginia Schadler, Dan Schalk, Casen 

Schrock, Gwen Shields, Vicki Steffen, Ella Stieby, 

Shirley Studer, Steve Tischner, Kevin Valentine, 

Pauline Wade, Larry Wagner, Joe Whitford, Julie 

Wientjes, Jim Wolfe, Candice Yelton, Bonnie 

Zanazzo 

 

Condolences 

In your charity, please pray for the repose of the soul 

of Garry Kaffenberger, who passed away recently.  

May he be swiftly welcomed into the company of 

the angels and saints and may his family and friends 

experience the peace and hope that Christ alone can 

give.  Requiescat in pace. 

 

Skyline Chili Fundraiser 

Skip cooking and come out this Monday, August 

19th, 2024, to Skyline Chili in Alexandria, 7100 

Alexandria Pk. 

 

Mention “St. Joseph Church” to the cashier at check 

out and the parish will receive 25% of the sales! 

Dine In, Drive-Thru, or Carry Out All Day. Thanks 

for your support! 

 

DPAA 2024 – July Update 

We have surpassed our goal of $51,800! As of the 

end of July, our commitment total is currently 

$70,452.87. The funds raised above the goal will be 

returned to our parish to help pay for the recent 

painting and repairs done in the cafeteria and kitchen 

in the school.  Thank you to all who have already 

made a generous contribution to this year’s appeal!  

If you haven’t given yet, there are envelopes in the 



back of the church, or you can visit the parish website 

to give online. Thank you for your support! 

 

St. Vincent de Paul Update 

Thank you again for your monetary donations each 

month! For the month of August, we are asking for 

donations of dish detergent and bathroom cleaners. 

We appreciate all of your support! 

 

Pre-K Registration 

St. Joseph Camp Springs Pre-K is now open for 

Registration for the 2024-2025 school year! Contact 

Lisa Roetting with questions or to register. Text or 

call 859-409-9185 or email LRoetting@saint-

joseph-school.org.  

 

Bishop Brossart High School News 

 

Alumni Nights 

Our Girls Volleyball Alumni Night will be held on 

Monday, August 26th as our Lady ‘Stangs take on 

the Lady Wildcats in the Seither Center at BBHS! 

Alumni recognition will be before the Varsity game 

at 6:30 pm. All Volleyball Alumni are encouraged 

to stop by the Alumni table and see Christie to grab 

your free ticket to get into the game and your token 

of appreciation gift. 

Our Girls Soccer Alumni Night will be held on 

Monday, September 9th at the MAC! The Lady 

‘Stangs will take on the Lady Bluebirds at the 

following game times: Freshman- 4:30 pm, JV- 

6:00 pm, and Alumni Recognition right before the 

Varsity game at 7:30 pm. All Girls Soccer Alumni 

are encouraged to stop by the Alumni table and see 

Christie to grab your free ticket to get into the game 

and your token of appreciation gift. 

 

Our Boys Soccer Alumni Night will be held on 

Thursday, September 12th at the MAC! The 

Mustangs will take on the Connor Cougars at the 

following game times: JV- 6:00 pm and Alumni 

Recognition right before the Varsity game at 7:45 

pm. All Boys Soccer Alumni are encouraged to stop 

by the Alumni table and see Christie to grab your 

free ticket to get into the game and your token of 

appreciation gift. 

BBHS Art Gallery 

The Art Gallery is proud to present “MYSCAPES” 

by Ken Page beginning August 4-25. Please contact 

Mike Enzweiler, 859-630-2874 to schedule an 

appointment Monday-Saturday or come view this 

exhibit on Sundays from 12-4 pm. The Art Gallery 

is located on the second floor of BBHS. 

 

Capital Campaign 

Bishop Brossart High School is proud to announce 

that we have reached the Public Fundraising Phase 

of the Baseball and Softball Complex addition at the 

MAC. Since October 2023, our Capital Campaign 

Committee has been working diligently with 

community partners to help us reach our goal of 

four million dollars. We are pleased to announce 

that we can proceed with building our dream 

complex for our beloved BBHS Mustang 

Community.  

 

With this addition, we will have a complete 

complex to host not only home games for each 

program, but regional tournament games as 

well.  We will have a synthetic turf surface for our 

fields to be used year-round, a green monster on 

each field, as well as dugouts, fencing, lighting, a 

concession area and press box. We also plan to add 

additional parking and infrastructure. These 

additions will provide greater safety for our students 

as they currently do not have a home field and must 

drive up to eight miles for practices for games. 

 

Not only will this addition to the Mustang Athletic 

Center benefit the Bishop Brossart community, but 

it will also serve our four feeder schools: St. Mary, 

St. Joseph, St. Philip, and Sts. Peter and Paul. We 

also plan to host family nights, athletic sports 

camps, and class reunions at this facility to increase 

family and community involvement. We live by our 

school motto, “Charity First,” and love to serve our 

community in a variety of ways. 

 

For any additional information or questions, please 

contact Christie Schroder, Director of Advancement 

at cschroder@bishopbrossart.org or call the school 

office at 859-635-2108. To make a prayerful 

mailto:LRoetting@saint-joseph-school.org
mailto:LRoetting@saint-joseph-school.org
mailto:cschroder@bishopbrossart.org


donation, please visit our BBHS website, select tab 

Support BBHS, click on Mustang Athletic 

Complex. https://bishopbrossart.org/mustang-

athletic-complex/ 

 

Other News 

 

Catholic Charities Cassba Fundraiser 

Catholic Charities needs your help! Our annual 

fundraiser, Cassba, has some great raffle items. Our 

exciting, rare bourbon raffle, trip raffle and Cassba 

Cash split the pot raffle are available on 

Cassba.com. The Cassba event is Sunday, 

August 25th at the Drees Pavilion. You can 

purchase raffle tickets or admission tickets at 

www.cassba.com 

 

All proceeds from this event benefit the clients 

served through Catholic Charities and Parish 

Kitchen. Thanks for your support! 

 

Serra Club Golf Outing 

The 2024 Serra Club Golf Outing is scheduled for 

Thursday, September 12, at Twin Oaks Golf Club in 

Latonia.  A shotgun start is scheduled for 9:00 a.m. 

and the cost to play is $125 per golfer and $500 for 

a foursome (this price includes 18 holes of golf with 

cart, lunch buffet, on-course refreshments and door 

prizes).  For more information on the golf outing or 

the local Serra Club, please contact Serra Club 

President Jeff Jehn by email at 

JeffJehn54@gmail.com. 

 

2024 Life’s a Ball 

Please join us to celebrate our honorees on 

Saturday, September 7. The event will be held at the 

Raddison Ballroom, Covington, KY with cocktail 

hour from 6:00pm – 7:00pm.  Dinner will be served 

at 7:00pm.  The awards will be presented at 

8:00pm.  Music by The Remains and dancing to 

follow the program until 11:00pm. 2024 Face of 

Pro-Life Recipients: Mary Rose Mission, 

Emergency Shelter of Northern Kentucky, Parish 

Kitchen, Rev. Jeffrey Von Lehman 

Cost: $80 per person / $800 table of ten-includes a 

cocktail hour, sit down dinner, beer & wine, music, 

and dancing. 

*Please know that this is not a fundraiser – there 

will be no raffles and no asks for donations.  Cost 

for guests to attend is approximate cost that we pay 

per person. 

Contact the Pro-Life Office for more 

information.  859-392-1545 or email Faye Roch at 

froch@covdio.org 

  

Job Opportunities 

St. Anthony Church, Taylor Mill, KY is seeking a 

Music Minister.  

 

The Music Minister will serve as principal 

musician, which will include three weekend 

Masses, weddings, funerals, and other services. 

The candidate must have knowledge of the Catholic 

faith, a willingness to work for a Catholic faith-

based agency and adhere to the policies of St. 

Anthony Church and the Diocese of Covington. 

  

All interested candidates should send a letter of 

interest and resume to Fr. Ivan Kalamuzi  

at ikalamuzi@stanth.org or call (606) 584-1475. 
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